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lntportant Update to SAT Practice 
College Board is no longer supporting the Daily Practice App for the New 
SAT®. Some of the printed materials you distribute to students still refer to the 
mobile application. Please use the following recommendations to guide your 
students to take full advantage of online and paper practice resources. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. Students should delete the app and use Official SAT Practice on Khan 
Academy® at satpractice.org-accessible using a laptop, desktop, or 
mobile browser. Students who link their College Board and Khan 
Academy accounts will have access to 

a. A personalized study plan based on past test results 
b. Interactive problems and video lessons 
c. Full-length online practice tests with timing, autoscoring, and 

essay feedback 
2. Students who don't wish to link their accounts can unlock their 

personalized study plan in Khan Academy in one of two ways: 
a. Take a full-length practice test online on Khan Academy 
b. Take mini diagnostic quizzes on Khan Academy 

3. Students who prefer to test on paper can find paper practice tests and 
answer guide and explanations at sat.org/practicetests. 

 
FOR EDUCATORS: 

Official SAT Practice on Khan Academy has lesson plans and resources for 
teachers to use with their students for SAT practice. 

Previously, the app offered a daily practice question. You can find a new 
practice question to share with students every week on our Instagram feed at 
instagram.com/collegeboard. 
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